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23rd June 2017 

 

BES show – visit -Year 5s and any Year 6 not going to The Pioneer 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We have been invited to attend a performance of the Bridgnorth Endowed School Show on Wednesday 28th 

June. This will take place in school time and is free of charge. We will be walking to and from BES and 

school uniform should be worn please. 

 

We will be having lunch at BES during the interval, so children will need to bring a packed lunch. Please 

indicate on the reply slip if you are in receipt of free school meals and would like a packed lunch to be 

provided for your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Coleman 

Assistant Head 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

BES show – visit -Year 5s and any Year 6 not going to The Pioneer on 28 June 2017 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the performance at BES on Wednesday 28th June. 

 

I am in receipt of free school meals and require a packed lunch.     

 

 

Signed---------------------------                 Child’s name -------------------------------------- 

 

 

Please return to School by Monday 26th June 2017  


